
 

 

 

 

ST MARY’S CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL 

OPEN MORNING – 09.30 WEDNESDAY 16th OCTOBER 2019. 

 

Dear Parents,  

As a parent of a child due to start school next year, you will be about to make one of the most important decisions 

for your son or daughter – which school? 

It is vital that you feel informed about what your local school can offer you and whether this is the right setting for 

your child. We are keen to help you with this process and we would like to invite you to our Open Morning on 

Wednesday 16th October to talk you through life at St. Mary’s and show you some of the exciting things children 

get up to here.  

Interested parents should arrive at the school at 9.30am when they can listen to a presentation from myself, 

Headteacher, and meet other key staff. Parents can then have a tour of the school led by our Year 6 children and 

accompanied by a Governor or member of staff. You will be able to see the children in their classrooms and explore 

the learning environment. It is an informal morning and there will be plenty of opportunity for you to ask questions 

and get a feel for St. Mary’s.  

Our PTFA will be serving refreshments and there will even be a chance to sample some of the food we offer for 

school lunches.  

If you have any questions about the Open Morning please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Howe or Mrs Glover in 

the school office on 01666 502275 or via admin@st-marys-tetbury.gloucs.sch.uk 

The Governors, staff, parents and pupils look forward to welcoming you on 16th October – in the meantime if you 

are interested in finding out more about life at St. Mary’s – please visit our school website 

www.stmarystetbury.com 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Woolley (Headteacher) 

http://www.stmarystetbury.com/

